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City Public Works Offering Pfizer Vaccine 

 
The City of Yakima’s Public Works facility, 2301 Fruitvale Boulevard, will host a free drive-thru clinic for first 
and second doses of the Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm next Tuesday, June 29th. 
 
Appointments can be made at https://prepmod.doh.wa.gov/  
 
The clinic will be in the Public Works parking lot and administered from a tent set up on the southwest end of 
the lot. After receiving a dose, drivers will be directed where to park and wait in their vehicle to be monitored 
during the 15-minute post-vaccine window. 
 
The mobile clinic is in partnership with the Yakima Health District. 
 
Click Health District | Yakima County, WA for more about the Yakima Health District 

 

Click Public Works (yakimawa.gov) for more about the City of Yakima Public Works Division. 
 


